
 

    
 

HEADMASTER ROBERT MASTERS B.SC. 

Brook Street, Tonbridge, Kent TN9 2PN 

telephone: 01732 770880 
facsimile: 01732 771661 

email: enquiries @judd.kent.sch.uk 
website: www.judd.kent.sch.uk 

 

19 June 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Monday 26th June we will be holding a whole school House Celebration 
Event during the school day. As this is the final Celebration event for the 
outgoing Houses, we are aiming for a festival feel, with music acts, summer 
games and refreshments. We will also be celebrating with special valedictory 
assemblies during the day. 

Unfortunately, I am unable to extend an invitation to you as parents/guardians 
on this occasion due to space, however that is something that we will look to 
review for the future.  

Students will require a small amount of cash, no more than £10, if they wish 
to participate in the games, as these will be raising money for the House 
charities. The JPA will also be selling light refreshments, in addition to an ice 
cream van being on site for the afternoon. 

The day will be a Non-Uniform Day and students are asked to ensure that 
they wear a top in their house colours. Please also ensure that your child has 
the appropriate protection from the sun e.g. sun hat, sun cream and a water 
bottle. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Craig Baker 

Assistant Head of Hodge House 

 

 

 


